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MR. MORSS...
Thank you for your repott on reception of WMLT,
Unfortunately, we don"t have GSL cards, so I hope this letterhead will

suffice.

To answer your question on WMLI going full time...we hope to accomplish that

in the very near future. We will be a two-tower directional on 1200Khz.

Again, thanks for the report and the tape.
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Al Roberson, @hief Engineer
WMLI/WGUY-FM (100.9Mhz)
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